
Jacqui Curtis 
Chief Operating Officer 

22 November 2016 

Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

Dear Stephan, 

I am writing to provide a correction to information I provided at the ATO’s appearance 
before the Standing Committee on Education and Employment on 11 November 2016. I refer 
to information provided on page 63 of the Hansard. 

In response to Senator Moore asking what the result of the last ATO no vote was, I advised 
that “…There were two votes. The first vote was roughly an 83.9 per cent no vote. The 
second vote was a 72 per cent no vote.” 

I would like to note a correction for the record. The first vote was 85.19 per cent no vote. 

Yours sincerely 




